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Williamsburg Unitarian Universalist Special Congregational Meeting 

Minutes 

Monday, October 21, 2013 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:30 by Lola Warren, WUU Board President. 

In her opening remarks she emphasized that we come together to serve: greater Williamsburg, 
liberal religion, and the world. The WUU Board needs to assure that we are meeting our mission. 
Last Fall we established the Building Our Future committee, consisting of Les Solomon, Donna 
Stanford, David Neiman, Roger Guernsey, Linda Lane Hamilton, and Kurt Williamson, all of 
whom attended the meeting and reported on differing sections of the BOF Visioning Circle 
Summary Findings.  

 Following presentations by members of the BOF, the floor was opened by Lola at 6:12 
for comments and questions from those present. 

Jack Hostetler: He offered his congratulations to the BOF on a job well done, and suggested 
taking the opportunity to visit the Hellenic Center for some positive ideas. 

Ruth Hopkinson: She wondered about the Library, and she thinks it is obsolete, but there had 
been ideas raised about the Library. 

Lisa Williams: She thought it would be hard to narrow suggestions down to a few options. She 
asked if it is planned to get graded options? Roger responded that we will want to give options to 
an architect so they will be well informed about our concerns. 

David Hopkinson: He would like to know how many are opposed to changes and why? Lola 
added that some had brought up the question of whether we would be able to maintain a new 
facility once built? Also others had asked whether Jennifer would be here and committed to the 
process. Someone added the question of whether we would be able to generate sufficient 
volunteers to cover the new facility? 

Beth Pepper: Asked how many people were in the Vision Circles? i.e., are those in the Vision 
Circles just the ones who want to change and maybe those opposed stayed home?  

Linda Lane Hamilton: We ID’d and emailed those who did not attend, and we are confident that 
those who sought input had it. 

Richard Thek: Given the current size, our facility fails to meet our needs.We may have to face 
the reality that we may have to change locations. Also, neighbors may have objections to 
expansion, depending on its nature. Further, we need better play facilities. Roger noted that we 
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may well need to meet with the neighbors and note their concerns as well as seek their input and 
cooperation. 

Helen Hansen reminded that we need to remember our importance to the community. 

Lola: We must remember that our mission is the important priority, and also that we are building 
for the next generation as well as just those in WUU currently. 

David Hopkinson also asked if there were any ball park figures on what amount of funding might 
be involved?  Roger indicated a range from $300,000 to $1.7 million. 

Lola then ended the meeting at 6:29 
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